UNCLASSIFIED/LAW ENFORCEMENT SENSITIVE

GREENFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT

116 S. State Street, Greenfield, IN 46140

This communication has been marked UNCLASSIFIED/LAW ENFORCEMENT SENSITIVE and is intended only for the use of the individual or entity
to which it is addressed. This message contains information from the Greenfield Police Department, which may be privileged and exempt from
the disclosure under applicable state laws. If the reader of the communication is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution, or copying is strictly prohibited and punishable under Indiana Code 5-2-4-6 and 5-2-4-7. Upon receiving this
document, the recipient shall: use, maintain, disseminate, store, purge, and destroy this document and its contents in accordance with federal

guideline 28 CFR Part 23.

Criminal Mischief
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On 04/03/2023, a Criminal Mischief occurred at 1965 N. State St. Greenfield IN 46140, WALMART. The unknown
male was captured on Walmart parking lot video intentionally damaging a vehicle. The unknown male left a
message on the victim’s vehicle in reference to blocking his door. The unknown suspect then left the Walmart in a

red single cab short bed Chevrolet pick-up truck.

Anyone with information regarding this incident or suspect should contact GPD Det/Sgt. Ron Chittum,
rchittum@greenfieldin.org, 3177.325.1210.
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